November 4, 1885

FPrasident

The Greenspan Company

400 Oyster Point Boulevard
5. San Francisco, CA 94080
Dear Gentleperson:

This is a letter of appreciation and thanks for your
representative Ken Crown. His service was excellent, consisient,
productive and he was also very kind. During one of the most
tragic times in my 1ife. he was not cnly tenacious but outstanding
in dealing fairly with all legsl and insurance concerns having to
do with my bouse.

To nuse the vernacular, Ken Crown iz not _Gnl,}f sharp but unigues
in that "he has gut=s". He cames to do measurements on a cold, rainy
night amidst the black rubbish that kad besn my home. Alsc, Mr.

Crown returned all my telephone calls, which in itself, is rars.

My heartfelt thanks goes out to Greenspan and sspecially to

\g\%mf?&_d

 Norma Clayton
A3 North Van FBuren Apt. B
Stockton, CA 85203

Ken Crown!




